
Notification of Discontinuation of Services 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you that due to advancements in technology and the need for improved 

services, we will be discontinuing certain outdated telecom services effective [Date]. 

The services that will be discontinued include: 

• [Service 1] 

• [Service 2] 

• [Service 3] 

We understand that this may cause inconvenience. We encourage you to explore our upgraded 

service options that can better meet your communication needs. For further assistance, please 

contact our customer support team. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


